
dc gautam <drdcgautam@yahoo.co.in>    
 
Dear Prof.Hassan Albar, 
 
Thank you very much for your E-mail with title of your 
poster presentation. Please send your one page 
abstract of your poster presentation for the 
conference including registration form. For further 
details kindly see our website 
http://earxiv.uniraj.ernet.in/ICHC. 
Hope to hear soon from you. 
With warm regards. 
 
 
Sincerely Yours, 
Dr.D.C.Gautam 
(convener) 

http://mail.kau.edu.sa/parse.pl?redirect=http%3A%2F%2Fearxiv.uniraj.ernet.in%2FICHC

